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Happy New Year to all the CT Coastie 

families out there! 
 

SSSAAAVVVEEE   TTTHHHEEE   DDDAAATTTEEESSS: 
February, 22nd Stars Dessert 

February 26th, and 27th  
Cadet Musical “Me and My Girl” 

March 20th, 2005 Chapter Meeting 
June 5th 2005 

 Class of 2009 Welcome Pot Luck 
Luncheon 

June 27th, 2005 
Class of 2009 Reporting In Day 

 
The Cadet Musical “Me and My Girl” is being 
performed February 26 & 27.  Last year we 
attended “Fiddler on the Roof”.  The Cadets 
were great.  Not only can they drive ships, 
they can really sing & dance!!  What a great 
job !!  It is great entertainment and 
definitely worth the price of admission.  
Interested in tickets, contact the Music 
Office at 860-444-8471 

 
 
 

 

Stars Dessert will be held on Tuesday, 
February 22 in the Wardroom of Chase 
Hall from 7:00-8:00 p.m.   
 
Involvement means just being there and 
scooping some ice cream. It’s that simple! 
You get to see your cadet and his/her 
friends and donate your time to a 
worthwhile event. It’s a WIN-WIN.  
 
If you are interested in assisting please 
contact either Jeanne Robbins 
kmooz2@aol.com or Sue Laraia at 
mlaraia02@snet.net.  Don’t forget your 
ICE CREAM SCOOP!   
 
We had a blast at the last Stars desserts 
and had a record number of Cadets attend.  
We also found that Tupperware makes the 
BEST ice cream scoop!! 

 
 

Class of 2009 Welcome Pot Luck 
Luncheon 

June 5th, 2005 - 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. CGA 
Stonington Lodge  - Join us in welcoming the 
CT Class of 2009  
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Next Meeting (date change) 

I hope you will consider joining us for our 
next meeting on Sunday, March 20, 2005 at 
5:00 – 6:30 p.m. CGA Leamy Hall Lower level 
room. We have several events to plan at this 
next meeting and hope you will be there to 
give your input and new ideas.  

•  Class of 2009 Welcome Potluck 
Luncheon  

•  Swab Summer Ensign Edibles and 
other fundraising ideas  

•  Reporting –In-Day activities   
Many volunteers will be needed so join us 
and help out! 

See you there! 

 
 
CGA Chapter Funding – At the January 30 
meeting the membership voted to fund 
Morale activities that benefit all of the 
CORPS of Cadets.  We helped with the 
“Super Bowl” parties that were held by 
purchasing gift certificates that were used 
as door prizes. The Chapter will also 
purchased one cake for each day room of all 
of the companies for all of the Cadets to 
enjoy who ccould not attend the Super Bowl 
Parties.  We will continue to work with the  
Morale Company organizers to help fund 
future activities.  

 
 

Reporting In Day 
June 27th, 2005 -We will need volunteers all 
day so please give one or two hours, thanks! 

 

Chapter Vacant Positions for 2009: 
Vice President  
Reporting Secretary (meetings-Sep Dec 
Feb & May) 
Membership Registrar (computer geek) 
Fundraising Initiatives (go-getter types) 
Ensign’s Edibles (organize the very popular 
care packages) 
 
If you think you might be interested in doing 
one or more of the above but are unsure if 
you’ll be able to do it or even like doing it 
please contact us for more information. 

After all, that’s exactly how the rest of us 
got recruited. 

 
 

Host Family Program 
 

Once again, Connecticut families will be 
asked to welcome new swabs entering the 
academy from all over the country. Families 
provide transport from the airport and a 
warm and friendly place for the visitors to 
prepare for their new careers and the 
arduous summer before them as they 
Report- In to the Class of 2009 on June 27, 
2005.   

Interested in being a Host Family this year? 
Or have questions about how the program 
works?  Contact the new Host Family 
Coordinators Jay and Sheila Dubinski at: 

jaydubinsk@cox.net 
 

 
Have some news you would like to share 
about your favorite CADET?!?  Or maybe a 
great idea for the Chapter!!! 
Email us at morellocga@yahoo.com 
 

Carl and Chris Morello co-presidents 


